July 3, 2013
First United Methodist Church
314 Lead Ave SW

Albuquerque, NM 87102
Re:
Repair Sidewalk Culvert at 314 Lead Ave SW
(K14/D045)

Dear Property Owner,

The grading and drainage plan for this property and the original approval for the sidewalk culvert could not be located by Hydrology.  Hydrology approves the repair of the existing sidewalk culvert.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.





Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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